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Determination

Welcome once again to our weekly newsletter.

In recent weeks we have been monitoring reading lessons across 
the school and working to promote a love of reading in all children, 
which is one of our main school priorities.

Research tells us that children who are read to and read regularly 
are more likely to achieve in secondary school and beyond. Reading 
is also beneficial for the mind and can support positive mental 
health.

Reading with and to your child can also be a very pleasant calm 
time in a busy world to spend 1:1 time with your child.

We encourage all parents to take up the offer of a free Hillingdon 
library card as this will provide you with the opportunity to read and 
choose books to read with your child.

If you need any support with how best to support your 
child with their reading please do speak to the 
Class teacher.

Mrs Kelly 
Headteacher
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Young Voices

On Monday 29th January we took part in a collaboration of 
music, dance and performance at the 02 in London.

During the day we travelled on public transport, took part 
in a large rehearsal and then it was show time!

Thank you to all that made this possible and to all the 
families that came along to support. Please check our social 

media next week for recorded footage.

This week at Charville…

Hillingdon Borough Basketball Tournament

On Thursday we travelled to Uxbridge College taking part in 
the annual Hillingdon Borough Basketball tournament. 
Despite many very close games and results and some 

outstanding performances from our players, we finished 6th 
in our division and our competition did not progress to the 
quarter-finals. Well done to all our young athletes! Many 
thanks to Mr Dwyer, Mrs Evans and Mr Quinn for their 

continued support with the Sports department.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wMIJFEzfOFnoyUt8qr0WXHhQ3IHIiRmx/view?usp=drive_web


Key Messages

Key Dates

These are the current dates for 
spring term 1

6th February- Y6 Trip to RAF Hendon

9th February – Chinese New Year 
celebrations in school. 

9th February – School closes at 
normal time for half term and 
reopens on Monday 19th February.

Attendance

Whole school Attendance this week is 
94.68%

Well done to 4MA who had 99% 
attendance for the week.

Messages

Please do not park in the 
Children’s Centre car park, we 

have no access to this land. 
Please use the Community Centre 

car park.

After school clubs finish at 4:15 and 
we ask that you collect promptly.

If you are unable to collect your child 
please inform us by 2:30 at the latest 
so we can ensure the class teacher 

knows who is collecting.

Letters/Emails Home this week

MMR campaign letter and form - Reception
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Chinese New Year
On Saturday 10th February Chinese New 
Year will be celebrated by people around 

the world.
Next week’s assembly and some lessons 
will be based on the significance of the 

year of the dragon.
On Friday there will be a special themed 

menu in the dining room and then on 
Friday we invite all children to come to 

school wearing non uniform and red and 
yellow if possible.

On Friday we ask that parents from years 
Reception to 6 join us at 2:20 for a 

parade and food festival after school. 

Coming up…


